
Subject: optometrists registration
Date: Saturday, 5 February 2011 9:59:40 AM

re:   Therapeutics  requirement for optometrists registration
 
I agree with the current position of the OAA that it should not  be mandatory for non-therapeutically
endorsed optometrists to seek this endorsement to remained registered
 
There will  be a progressive change to 100% endorsement anyway because all  students will  be
therapeutically qualified by 2014 if at the same time all  overseas trained optometrists are required
to have appropriate competency in therapeutics from 2014 also
 
Robert Sigmont
Optometrist
Carnegie  Vic
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